
September 2024 

 

Dear Friend of LIFE: 

     Thank you for registering your congregation/parish/organization for the 37th Annual LIFE CHAIN on Sunday, 
October 6, 2024.  LIFE CHAIN will be held along many local and national routes.  Please see the attached flier for   
local LIFE CHAIN locations, sponsored by LIFESPAN. More routes are added almost daily, so visit our Website’s 
(miLIFESPAN.org) EVENTS page for updates. 

     We will be standing on the sidewalks or between the sidewalk and the curb on both sides of the streets on each of 
these routes. We are within our legal rights to stand on this public space.  Your group may decide where along           
the route you selected that you would like to stand.  It is very important that we cover as much of the route as    
possible.  Please have your participants space themselves about 10 feet apart to cover the most area.  

     If you need signs and you have not already contacted us (with an estimated number of participants), we need to 
hear from you as soon as possible.  Signs will be available for pick-up the week before LIFE CHAIN.  Please call your 
local chapter (Oakland/Macomb Counties: 248.816.1546 or Wayne County: 734.422.6230) with the estimated       
number of participants and for the location nearest to you to pick up your signs. Please use only the signs we     
provide. These signs have been approved by the National LIFE CHAIN Committee for consistency. 

     We hope you are busy advertising and organizing LIFE CHAIN.  If people commit to participate in advance, they 
will feel a greater obligation to come on October 6th.  It is also extremely helpful if pastors/rabbis/directors              
encourage attendance.  Enclosed for your use are a sign-up sheet, a bulletin insert, and the current flier with the list 
of locations and co-sponsors.  There is also a survey included. Please return it to us after your LIFE CHAIN to help us 
plan for next year’s CHAIN. 

     The attached Bulletin Insert indicate the LIFE CHAIN route you have selected, so your participants will know 
where to stand.  Please feel free to duplicate any of the attachments and make sure to post the filer in a prominent 
spot.  

     We encourage all ages to participate, including children under the watchful eye of their parents.  No one will 
march, but rather, stand or sit (in the case of senior or differently abled participants) as peaceful witnesses. As a 
courtesy, we do contact the local public safety department that we are hosting this peaceful demonstration. 

     Donations to defray the cost of the LIFE CHAIN (i.e.: printing, postage and phone calls) are gratefully accepted.   

Please feel free to contact us if you any questions and/or need more fliers, at one of the following locations: 

Main Office (LIFE CHAIN coordinators): 734-524-0162  •  mainoffice@rtl-lifespan.org 
Oakland or Macomb County LIFE CHAINs: 248-816-1546  •  oakmac@rtl-lifespan.org 
Wayne County LIFE CHAINs: 734-422-6230  •  wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org 
 

Please pray for God’s Blessings on the LIFE CHAIN! 
 
 
Yours for LIFE,  

                                 

Diane Fagelman   Christina Cascos Hansen 
President, Right to Life-LIFESPAN LIFE CHAIN Committee Chairperson 
 
 
Enc.: Sign Up Sheet, Bulletin Insert, Current Flier & Survey 

LIFE CHAIN 
32540 Schoolcraft Rd., Suite 100, Livonia, MI 48150-4305 

734.524.0612  •  mainoffice@rtl-lifespan.org 
miLIFESPAN.org 


